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Re: BZAP

1 message

Kathy Rose <krose@bexley.org>

Kathy Rose <krose@bexley.org> Wed, Apr 7, 2021 at 12:45 PM

To: Tyler Chamblin <tc393997 @yahoo.com>
Cc: Brenda Parker <brenda.parker@cbusarch.com>

Tyler:

| appreciate the email from you as owner. | need to let you know that until we officially modify the approval at a public
meeting, the application still stands as approved.

Based on your email, | believe we could also have Brend Parker (the applicant) represent your case and simply ask the
Board to reconsider its decision, and permit you (as owners submitting in writing) to withdraw the application at that time ,
or in the alternative, deny it.

| do not have the authority to simply remove it from the Agenda, once it was agreed upon by the BZAP to be
reconsidered.

Let me know how you'd like to proceed by submitting in writing or showing up for the hearing.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

On Wed, Apr 7, 2021 at 11:11 AM Tyler Chamblin <tc393997 @yahoo.com> wrote:
Hi Kathy,

| just wanted to confirm that our addition project at 2404 Fair Ave, which was added back to the next BZAP meeting on
4/22, was in fact removed from the agenda. We are going to pause on seeking the variance approval for now. Our
architect Brenda Parker was supposed to communicate that but wanted to confirm.

Thanks,
Tyler Chamblin (owner)

Sent from my iPhone

Kathy Rose
Director of Building & Zoning

The City of Bexley
2242 East Main Street
Bexley, Ohio 43209
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